
LPSD Activities report September, 2020
To: Lake and Peninsula School Board
From: Ed Lester, Activities Director

XC: On Friday, October 2nd, LPSD held a conference cross country race.  With strict mitigation 
this one day event went well.  The results are attached.  LPSD qualified 2 male and 2 female 
runners for the state meet which will take place in Anchorage on Saturday, October 10.

Regional XC Results:

Time Place Girls School Screened

27:51 12 Shaniqua Harried NON  

30:46 13 Samantha Harried NON  

39:02 15 Tava Kosbruk NON  

39:02 16 Gwen Aaberg NON  

39:02 17 Aurora Plant NON  

22:10 2 Malea Voran PTA  

23:05 5 Alianna Voran PTA  

22:32 3 Ellah Wardell PTA  

26:23 10 Alexa Chertkov PTA  

26:17 9 Alexia Wolfson PTA  

30:12 13 Kira Olsen BBAY  

25:56 8 Meadow Phelps BBAY  

21:28 1 Aileen Lester NEW  

22:50 4 Pagan Lester NEW  



25:46 7 Michelle Gust NEW  

25:19 6 Keisha Anelon NEW  

27:44 11 Johnna Nanalook NEW  

30:55 14 Brianna Anelon NEW  

 

Time Place Boy School Screened

26:16 8 Rayden Woods KOK  

30:07 14 Joshua Newyaka KOK  

33:35 15 Abram Tretikoff NON  

29:26 13 Ray Chmiel PTA  

18:33 1 Daniel Wardell PTA  

24:44 7 Malachi Fowler PTA  

26:19 9 Tyler Smith PTA  

28:12 12 Noah Davis PTA  

21:53 4 Uzziah Bindon BBAY  

26:53 10 Micah Estrada BBAY  

21:25 2 Jaden Tretikoff NEW  

21:26 3 Tyson Bromly NEW  

22:16 5 Cadence Joesph NEW  



23:20 6 Thomas George NEW  

26:53 11 Calib Joseph NEW  

Volleyball:
2A/Mix-Six
At this time ASAA has suspended 2A/Mix-6 Volleyball.  ASAA will be meeting on October 12th 
to decide when volleyball will resume.  

Mix-3
At this time it is my recommendation that we move the volleyball  season to the Spring of 2021.


